
DECLARATION OF INTEREST – April 2017 – March 2018/ 

 

Agenda Item Reason Member’s Name 
18th July – Monthly 

meeting – Minute 14.1 
Owned Property on Ger 

y Nant 
Cllr R. Griffiths 

19th October – Planning 
– minute P2(ii) 

Application Pibwr Mill. Cllr D.E. Williams 

15th March 2018 – 
Minute No. – 2 

Family live in Haulfryn Cllr P. Totterdale 

15th March 2018 – 
Minute No. – 11 

Trustee of Philadelphia 
Chapel 

Cllr D.E. Williams. 

 

Minute Reference: 

0717 – 14.1 -  To consider a request from residents of Gerynant a) a sign de-noting Private Road / No Parking 
to be agreed. b) To consider a request for a salt bin to be placed – it was noted that this request had been 
considered previously and as at that time the road was stone it was not supported, it had now been tarmacked 
by the residents agreed that the finance sub-committee consider all future requests for bins and whether the 
council should refill the bins as part of its business plan. Note – Cllr Griffiths declared an interest as he owned 
a property in the area and took no part in the discussion. 

017 – P2ii - W/36197 – retention of use of part of dwelling as hairdressing salon at Pibwr Mill, 
Bolahaul Road – again response needed before meeting - no objection provided usual neighbour 
consultation takes place – action of Chair of Planning and Clerk confirmed (minute 1017 – P2ii). Cllr 
Elwyn Williams declared an interest in this application and took no part in the discussion. 
 
0318 – 2 - Cllr. Totterdale declared an interest in Item 17 (moved to 2 on agenda) as he had 
family living in Haulfryn, it was agreed he be allowed to stay for the item but take no part in 
the discussions. 
 
0318 – 11 - Update from Valero Consultation – it was agreed that a Task and Finish Group be set up to 
consider suggestions received. It was agreed that the Chairs of the Council’s sub-committees form the 
Group (minute 0318 – 11). Cllr Elwyn Williams stated he could not sit on the Group as he had an 
interest through Philadelphia Chapel, it was agreed that Cllr Bevan sit in his place.  
 

 


